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This email is in support of Senate Bill 91.  This bill supports rehabilitation, which is about
 restoring the quality of life. 

To live a life of quality people need their independence. The ability to drive a car yourself
 creates a sense of freedom, first experienced at the age of 16.  Currently our state revokes this
 right after 3 or more infractions, with no possibility of regaining this sense of freedom. How
 does this system provide a rehabilitating atmosphere? It gives no incentive to stay
 rehabilitated.

 

By allowing people to regain their license, it provides a strong incentive to stay on track and
 work toward recovery. With the interlock system the public can also feel assured that these
 previous offenders can no longer drive under the influence. 

Sincerely,

Dawnelle Fleming
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